

## Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble
Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield \$10 5DP
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Monday 4th December, 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

The Year 5 children are currently working hard in preparation for their performance of Aladdin, which you have been invited to watch on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> December, 2023. An email has already been sent about how to book places for the two performances. Thank you in advance for your support in helping the children to learn their lines and song lyrics.

We would like all the children to dress up for the performances but are keeping the costumes as simple as possible.

- Aladdin please wear white clothes
- Jasmine please wear purple clothes and a tiara
- Abanazar please wear a dark, hooded cloak
- Genie please wear blue
- Widow Twanky please wear a suitable dress the teachers will talk to the children about this
- Three wishes please wear a dress, preferably sparkly and/or floaty
- Gems Please wear the appropriate colour with as much sparkle as you can find!
   (Ruby = red, Emerald = green, Goldie = gold, Pearl = silver/white)
- Everyone else please wear 'earthy' colours, e.g. brown, beige, cream

Class teachers will let individuals know if anything additional is needed for their characters.

Please let us know if you have any problems finding any of these items and we will try to help.

Thank you

The Year 5 team







